
NEW JERSEY BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 
 

NOTICE OF 
 

STAKEHOLDER MEETING 
 
 

Regarding the Upcoming Readoption of  
N.J.A.C. 14:18 

 
OCTOBER 5, 2011 AT 10:00 AM 

 
Multi Purpose Room 

 
44 South Clinton Ave., First Floor, Trenton, New Jersey 

 
 
The purpose of the stakeholder meeting is to discuss and solicit response to readoption of 
existing substantive cable television regulations. 
 
Board staff’s objective is to receive comments prior to submitting a proposal for 
readoption to the Board for approval for publication in the New Jersey Register. 
 
Stakeholders are invited to send comments to staff to: 
 

Celeste M. Fasone 
Director 
Office of Cable Television 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue  
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

 
FAX Number:  609-777-3325 

 
 
 


